

The Nonnie Hood PRC's 16th Annual Starry Night

Board of Directors

Executive Board Abbie Taveniku President

Jamie Matteson Vice President

> David Clark Treasurer

Erin Perry, PsyD Secretary

Brittany Linder Past President

Trustees
Melissa Brown, D.M.D.
Vicki Clark
Lynette Estep
Jo Ann Martinec
David Seymour
Lancy Evans
Jon Mocarski
Marcus Wilson
Cortney Maio
Ani VonWitt

Dear Friend of the Nonnie Hood PRC,

The Nonnie Hood Parent Resource Center will celebrate its 16th annual Starry Night on June 4. We are excited to offer a live event at Homestead Blessings in Corning. Please support us by sponsoring this event! As a thank you, we will provide complimentary tickets for you to enjoy and share with colleagues and friends.

The PRC is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization in Corning, NY that serves our community by providing resources and support to families with young children. We rely upon donations to keep the cost of our programming low so that we can reach all families, regardless of ability to pay.

Your donation supports:

- Our drop-in play and learning center for the whole family
- Free programs and classes, including parent education, art and culture exploration, STEM development and much more!
- Short-term childcare and camps
- Supervised visitation for families in our Nurturing Connections program

We will gladly recognize your donation on our:

- Website
- Online Auction Website
- Facebook page (over 1,900 engaged followers)
- E-newsletter (1,800 subscribers)

For more information or to become a Starry Night sponsor, please visit www.nonniehoodprc.org/sponsorsn. The deadline for sponsorship submissions is May 13. Thank you for your generous support on behalf of families in our community.

Gratefully,

Lynda Lowin
Executive Director

Abbie Taveniku Board President & Sponsorship Chair

harrila